
ENVIRONMENTAL FORESTRY PROGRAMME 

February 21, 2022 

LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO,CESO IV 

OIC Regional Director  

DENR MIMAROPA 

1515 L & S Building, Roxas Boulevard 

Ermita, Manila 

Dear Director Claudio: 

The Environmental Forestry Programme of the College of Forestry and Natural Resources 

thru the University of the Philippines Los Banos Foundation Inc.is implementing a project on 

the Formulation of Integrated Water Resources Management Plan (IWRMP) for the Caguray 

River Irrigation System (RIS) located at Magsaysay, Occidental Mindoro from February 2022 

to July 2022.   Using the watershed approach in the formulation of the integrated water 

resources for the Caguray RIS, the Team will be needing the Caguray Watershed Integrated 

Management Plan.  Per initial communication with CENRO Efren de los Reyes the draft 

IWMP was already submitted to the Regional Office at R4B for review and approval.  

In this connection we would like to seek permission from your office to use the draft IWMP 

as reference in the formulation of the Caguray RIS IWRMP.   

We look forward to your favorable response to this request. Thank you very much. 

Very truly yours, 

ROGER A. LUYUN JR.
Professor and Project Leader 

College of Forestry and Natural Resources 
University of the Philippines Los Baños 

College, Laguna 4031 Philippines 



 

   
 

 

 

 


